
Saint Peter Parish 

Rev. Thomas G. Landry   

Pastor 

 

   39 Church Avenue  Northbridge, MA  01534 

 

 Parish Office    (508) 234-2156  

FAX: (508) 266-0447 

Email: parishoffice@stpeterrockdale.org 

FrTom@stpeterrockdale.org 

Website: www.stpeterrockdale.org 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday through Thursday  9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

Elaine Nowlan    Parish Secretary  

Christine Fung-A-Fat  Administrative  Assistant   

 

Safe Environment Coordinators 

Linda Blair & Steven Poudrier 

PARISH COUNCIL:  

Barbara Ramian,  

Audra Gaul, Pete Sabourin,  

George Murray,  

Jeff Roy,  Luke Williams,  

Karen Lemoine 

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE: 

Homer Rajotte      

Thomas Heney 

Jeffrey Thibeault      

George Murray    

James Archibald-ex officio 

SAINT VINCENT DEPAUL  

SOCIETY: 

Please call: Rectory: 234-2156;   

Peter Sabourin 508-266-1033 

 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY: 

Grace Sawyer 508-278-7276  

 

MUSIC MINISTRY:    

Richard White 508-835-4380       

Marie Chabot 508-234-2156 

 

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY: 

Elaine Nowlan  508-234-2156 

SCHEDULE OF LITURGIES: 

Saturday 4:30 PM         

Sunday  8:30 and 11:00 AM 

Monday-Thursday 8:00 AM 

 

SACRAMENT OF  

RECONCILIATION: 

Saturday 3:30 PM     

Wednesday  8:45AM      

Anytime by request. 

BAPTISMS:   

Please call the rectory to meet  

with a member of the baptismal team. 

 

MARRIAGES: 

Please call the rectory at least twelve 

months in  

advance to begin required marriage 

preparation 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



ST. PETER PARISH NORTHBRIDGE, MA 

 

 

 

 

Margarite Pomponio, John Ramian, Sarah D,  

Patricia Benedetto,  David Patnode,  

Rhonda Lavallee, Ann Marie Legassey,  

Sharron Grocki, Linda Chipman, Jeannine Patnode, 

Eric Lambert, Donna Labrie, and all those in our  

parish book of prayers. 

 

September 15, 2019 

 

 

Envelopes Collected  62                 $ 1582.00 

Electronic Giving  15            502.00 

Renovations Envelopes  39                        868.00 

Religious Ed Registrations             65.00 

Parish Religious Education             35.00 

NA Meeting               28.00 

__________________________________________ 

       Total                                                $ 3080.00 

 

 

There will be a second collection next week for     

Annual Catholic Schools Appeal 

 

 

It’s time to start dropping off your items off for the 

Bazaar. 

 

Items for the White Elephant table can be dropped 

off in the Parish Center near the stage. 

 

If you would like to make donations of new items for 

the raffle table or silent auction table, please bring 

these to the Parish Office. 

 

To volunteer to help out for the Bazaar on Saturday, 

November 2nd, please contact Elaine in the        

Parish Office 508-234-2156 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome!  

Roman Norman Zade Clemente  

 

Roman was baptized this month surrounded by  

family & friends.   

We welcome you to the Saint Peter’s family! 

 

 

 

SATURDAY  September 21st 

 4:30PM   Raymond Renault by his wife Mary                            

 

SUNDAY   September 22nd 

 8:30AM   Shirley Noel by Elaine 

11:00AM  Paul Boulanger 7th Anniv. by his sister Rose   

 

MONDAY   September 23rd 

 8:00AM   Kelli LaBrie 

 

TUESDAY   September 24th 

 8:00AM   Helen Lubas 

                          

WEDNESDAY   September 25th 

 8:00AM   Joseph Ballou 

 

THURSDAY   September 26th 

 8:00AM   Parish Family 

 

SATURDAY  September 28th 

 4:30PM   Pat Lane 4th Anniversary by Pat 

 

SUNDAY   September 29th 

 8:30AM   Madelaine Horton 2nd Anniv. by  

                                Elaine Nowlan & Family 

11:00AM  Majorie White & Gary James Belanger by  

       Family 



TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                 SEPTEMBER 22, 2019 

A Note from  

Father Tom 

 

 

  I enjoyed much the privilege 

of being present for the 

“Dynamic Catholic” presenta-

tion that was offered at Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Parish in Hopedale.  There are elements of this 

approach to faith and ministry development and 

evangelization from which we might benefit 

greatly in time to come. 

 

 One of the components that was offered 

is a very succinct tool with which to approach 

“The Prayer Process.”  It is my hope to use each 

of these individual thoughts for reflection in the 

weeks to come. 

 

GRATITUDE 

AWARENESS 

SIGNIFICANT MOMENTS 

PEACE 

FREEDOM 

OTHERS 

THE OUR FATHER 

 

As simple and desirable as it can sound, 

genuine gratitude isn’t really easy.  We tend to 

let gratitude jump out of the shadows at us now 

and then.  Faith tells us that there is cause for 

gratitude in every day 2 but we need to seek it 

out if we must.  And that which causes gratitude 

can be layered with an expectation that it will be 

“super sized,” or worthy of a walk down the “red 

carpet.”  Don’t get me wrong.  Those moments 

of welcoming and embracing something or 

someone truly wonderful in life will come.  They 

will raise up in us much of what it means to be 

truly grateful, and great memories that will lift us 

up in time to come, 

 

But, those exceptional moments are just 

that 2 exceptional.  It is the smaller moment we 

work at identifying each day that really creates a 

posture of gratitude that will carry and even lift 

us each day.  There we meet Christ.                                  

Fr. Tom 

 

 

 

 

*********************************************** 

All women are invited to this exciting Conference, to 

be held at Assumption College on Saturday, Novem-

ber 23. Hear dynamic talks from outstanding Catholic 

leaders: Kathleen Beckman, L.H.S.; Michelle 

Schmidt; Mother Miriam of the Lamb of God, 

O.S.B.; and Tim Francis.  

Bishops and diocesan and religious priests will hear 

confessions. Bishop McManus will offer Mass.  

For more information or to register, visit our website 

at www.worcestercatholicwomensconference.com 

or call Corinn Dahm at 508-277-3969.  

Seating is limited, register today! 

******************************************* 

 

Saint Peter’s turn at        

Peace of Bread is coming up! 

 

Please join us on  

Wednesday, October 9th  

 

If you are available, volunteers may arrive at 3:00pm 

at the Presbyterian Church in Whitinsville. 

 

Every Parent Makes a Difference 

Statewide Foster Care  

Informational Sessions 

 

Saturday, October 5th 

10:00am-12:00pm 

 

Have you ever thought about being a  

foster parent? 

 

The rewards of providing daily care, guidance 

and acceptance to a child are immeasurable. 

 

Please come to this informational session. 

South Central Area Office 

185 Church Street, Whitinsville 



 

******************************************************** 

 

 

Saint John’s High School  

will be holding an Open House  

 

 

Saturday, Sept. 28th at 8:30am   

Tuesday, October 22nd at 5:30pm   

 

The Placement Test for current 8th grade students will 

be held on Saturday, October 28th.  

 

We are dedicated to educating young men in the    

important areas of moral & spiritual education, above 

& beyond their academic & social development. 

Though faith education may not appear to be “in 

vogue”, we find that our students today still possess 

the timeless desire to seek meaning in their lives, and 

they continue to ask the “big” questions. 

 

Please see our website www.stjohnshigh.org or con-

tact the Admissions Office at 508-842-8934 ext. 266 

for further information 

Judy McNee from LPi, our bulletin printer, will be in our office the 

week of  9/30, securing new ads for our bulletin.  

Please consider purchasing an ad, sponsoring a charity,                  

or In Memory of a Loved One.   

Your participation makes our bulletin successful, and you attract 

customers! 

Judy McNee 

203-856-9085 | jmcnee@4LPi.com 



Are you Ready for Cursillo?  

 

Men’s Cursillo  

October 10th -13th   

 

Women’s Cursillo  

November 14th-17th   

 

The weekend is facilitated by a team of lay-

people and clergy who deliver organized talks 

and discussions.  What the presenters add to 

the talks is the witness of their own lives, their 

struggles and triumphs in Christ.  The weekend 

is full of laughter, prayer, great music, wonder-

ful meals and so much more.   

 

All weekends will be held at the Immaculate Con-

ception Spiritual Renewal Center in Putnam, CT.  

For additional information, please contact           

Sue Leighton at 508-278-3155 or                    

sleighton1958@gmail.com OR Joan Laracy at    

774-239-2474 or joanlaracy@yahoo.com. 

 

It’s Time to start Religious Ed! 

 

Lifeteen: Sunday, September 22nd at 6:00pm 

Edge: Sunday, September 24th at 6:30pm 

 

First Reconciliation Classes start on             

Sunday, Sept. 22nd at 9:30am  

 

If you have not sent in your registrations forms, 

please bring them to the first night. 

 

It’s still not to late to register! 

please call the parish office 508-234-2156 or  

email: parishoffice@stpeterrockdale.org  

September 22nd-1st Reconciliation Classes                        

                                                     Start 9:30am 

September 22nd-LifeTeen Starts 6:00pm 

September 24th-Edge Starts  6:30pm 

 

October 6th-Loreto Starts  9:30am 

October 9th-St. Peter’s Turn at Peace of Bread 

 

November 2nd– Parish Bazaar 9-3pm 

***************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


